
 

March 13, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Vicki Schmidt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 441-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Schmidt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 219 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 219 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 219 would eliminate the references to the Secretary of the Department of Corrections 

(DOC) in statutes pertaining to training required of persons employed by the Kansas Department 

for Aging and Disability Services (KDADS) as security police officers.  The Secretary of DOC 

would no longer need to specify a basic course of instruction required for employment or verify 

the completion of such training. 

 

 SB 219 is a technical correction bill that would have no fiscal effect on KDADS or the 

state hospitals.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Cody Gwaltney, Aging & Disability Services 

 Linda Kelly, Corrections  


